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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

FSM—98% 

2W—97% 

3L—99% 

6H—99% 

Reading Raffle 

To be in with a 
chance of winning a 
£5 book token next 
week make sure your 
child reads everyday 
and it is recorded in 
their reading diary.  

             Grace—1RT 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners   

 KS1: Rupert 1H 

 KS2: Shania 4N 

   Christian Value:  Courage       Learning Behaviour:    Confidence   Worship Theme:  Transition 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  2053 
Morrison =  2423 
Welton =  2001 

All the children, except year 6, will be bring-

ing their reports home today. It was a real 

delight to read about all their successes. We  

would really like to know that you have re-

ceived your child’s report and hear your feedback on it.  Please visit 

Report Feedback or scan the QR code. Please do come along to our 

Open Day On Tuesday 5th July 3:30– 5:30 when you will have the opportunity to look at 

your child’s work, discuss their year with their current teacher and visit your child’s new 

teacher in their new classroom. (Miss Hammond will be in her classroom on Monday 

not Tuesday) We are also really excited to be be holding an Art Exhibition and Book 

Fair in the hall on Tuesday. Please drop by and see some of the children’s brilliant work 

on the Platinum Jubilee and Spirited Arts.  

Leaver Fest 2022 

A huge thank you from all the Year 6 leavers to the 

amazing Mum’s and Dad’s who organised the totally 

brilliant Year 6 leavers party. We all thought it was 

just amazing  and we all had so much fun. The live 

music was brilliant, including Jake’s guitar, Noah’s 

bass and Rosie’s singing. Thank you Helen and Robin.  

All the activities were brilliant! We loved the Photo 

Booth, the Ice Cream Van, the pizzas, the candy floss 

and the slushies. Miss Hancock, we know you still 

have the record on the Rodeo Ball. Not forgetting the great magician – we still don’t 

know how he did the Rubik’s Cube trick! It was just an amazing way to spend time with 

our great friends and make some final memories which we can treasure. Forever. 

Noah, Ava and Gia 

Author’s Visit 
The author Lisa Thompson came into school to tell us all 

about her books. We knew some of them like ‘The Goldfish 

Boy’. In assembly, she made an escape room with interesting 

clues. Later, we read some of her new book ‘The Roller Coast-

er Boy’. Year 4 were lucky enough to get a writing workshop. 

Lisa showed us three objects, three sounds and three pic-

tures, which we had to use as inspiration for writing a book. It 

was so inspiring that some people are using every break time and lunchtime to com-

plete their books. Arjun is already on chapter 3! Thank you to Miss Cornish for organis-

ing such a brilliant day!                   Arjun and Anabelle Y4 

End of Year—bring a named bag 

At the end of term we always have a lot of work, books and art for the children to bring home. 

Please could we ask that every child has a named bag in school by Wednesday  6th July. 

https://tinyurl.com/kibreports


 

 

05.07.22 Open evening 3:30pm  - 5:30pm 

05.07.22 Art Exhibition & Book Fair  

3-6pm 

06.07.22 Leavers’ service 2pm 

08.07.22 Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

            

Year6 

Noah M & Zaki 

Year 5 

Joseph 

Year 4 

Marcus & Ava L 

Year 3 

Alexander, Sebastian, Pedro & 
Duggie 

Year 2 

Austin, Savi, Edward & Isaac T 

EYFS 

Hermione 

 

Current Vacancies       

            Midday Supervisor 
Information can be found 

HERE 

   Midday Manager 
Information can be found 

HERE 

WAC Assistant 
Information can be found 

HERE 

Year 5 - The Highwayman 

Year 5 have been spending their time in English learning about the Highwayman 
poem by Alfred Noyes. We have spent a long time learning about how the poet 
used figurative language to create tension and paint clear pictures in the readers 
minds. From this, children have had a go at coming up with some of their own 
metaphors, similes and personifications to describe different characters within 
the poem. To round this unit of learning off, 
children have learnt different verses from the 
poem and recited these with appropriate 
expression to add tension and suspense. 
Here are some of our Flipgrid recordings for 
you to have a listen to.  

Mr Tait’s  
Golden Dustpan Award 

1RT 
2E 
3B 
4W 
5C 
6C 

 

Support for Ukraine 

Another two groups of children have been raising money for 

those in need in Ukraine. I continue to be impressed by not 

only their empathy but also their determination to do what 

they can to help others. Huge thanks to all the foundation 

parents who supported Isla, Bella, Ava, Gia and Aish with 

their ‘Teddy Bear Tombola’. They raised a total of £87.  

Tom and Zaki have also been hard at work with their Year 6 

raffle for Ukraine. They raised over £30 which is incredible as 

they only charged 10p a go.  Great Work everyone! 

A message from the amazing Katie and Karen; 

A big shout out to all of the Year 6  children for their behaviour at 

Leaverfest - so respectful and polite and a credit to the school 

and their families. 

Also we would like to  thank our generous sponsors - Blue Skies 

in June, KPA, Digital Wordcrafts, We Are Retail Ltd, Kibworth Fencing Ltd.  With-

out them we couldn't have put on such a fabulous event for the children. 

Mr Tait deserves a thank you for all of his efforts - especially when the weather 

forecast altered our original plans.   

And finally a huge thanks to all the parents who volunteered to help with festival 

preparation and on the evening.  Katie and Karen—we think you are amazing! 

Performance at Soft Touch Arts 

Some of our pupils enjoyed a  great afternoon out on Saturday performing with 
the Kibworth Creatives at Soft Touch Arts.  The audience loved the choir's rendi-
tions of 'Savage Daughter', 'Old Town Road', 'Someone you Loved' and 'Blinding 
Lights' and they did really well to hold their harmonies (and nerve) throughout. 
We were very proud of them all!  It was wonderful to feature some of our musi-
cians too: Daisy and Edith (Yr 4) accompanied us on the Ukuele whilst Laurie (Yr 
5) did an excellent job of backing us on bass guitar, they all started learning their 
instruments this year!  Our soloists did an excellent job too with Rosie (Yr 6), Erin 
(Yr 5), Nahla and Rachel (Yr 4) singing beautifully and Jake (Yr 6) performing an 
Oasis track on the electric guitar.  Well 
done to everyone involved! If your 
child is interested in having music 
lessons or joining the Kibworth Crea-
tives Choir, please check the Music 
Lessons parent mail for more infor-
mation or contact the school office. 

 

 

A massive thank you to Mrs Goss 

and the office team for getting all 

the reports ready to send out and 

keeping their sense of humour! 

Thank you Office Angels!  

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-26813
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-81188
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-77264

